
 

 

15th December 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

KS1 Reading Comprehension Workshop 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a reading comprehension workshop on Friday 27th 
January from 9:00am-9:45am in the staffroom. Refreshments will be provided for those who 
attend. 
 
Comprehension is the ability to read, process and understand texts.  It is vital that children 
develop these skills so that they can become well-rounded and confident readers. At the 
workshop we will model how we teach comprehension.  We will also be answering your 
questions and sharing resources and strategies that you can use at home. 
 
We know that parents who have attended reading workshops in the past have found them very 
useful. One parent said she: “Found it really useful and informative. I discussed the reading 
structures and strategies with my son and he was delighted to put them into practice- 
particularly reviewing and discussing the pictures and guessing the storyline before attempting 
to read any words.” 
 
We hope you are able to attend. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jen Dyson & Sarah Greenway 
KS1 Phase Lead & Reading Teacher 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

KS1 Reading Comprehension Workshop 
 
Child’s Name:___________________________________________ Class:_______________ 
 

 
I would like to attend the KS1 Reading Comprehension Workshop  [  ] 
 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer):____________________________________ Date:_______________ 


